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My whole family has always voted for the labor party. 

The labor party hasalways stood for the unions and workers. 

The government is telling businesses and companies not to get rid of any staff if they can help it 
because of the world economic recessions, but they will probably cost jobs when the privatise the 
gaols and other gaol services. Yes some prison officers may transfer but I am sure a lot won't be in 
the position to. 

Prison officers do a job the majority of people would not want to do. We should be applauding them 
instead of betraying them. 

Gaols should be run by governments, not private companies that just want to make money. People 
should not be put in gaols so that foreign companies can make money. 

Why are they doing these things when they are asking the public not to? 

This government has forgotten about the people that put them there! ! 

I for one won't make that mistake again !!! 

Thank you 


